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VOCALEASE 
On Monday 21st March, 20 year 3 pupils from Herons and Swans took part in the collaborative 'Vocalease' 
project alongside 5 other schools at Loughborough Town Hall. They sang a selection of songs from Roald 
Dahl's 'Jack and the Beanstalk.' The children gave an impressive performance and represented our school 
well with their exemplary behaviour and good manners.   A special mention must go to Mia Rose Woolley 

who gave an excellent rendition of Jack's spoken lines.  The children, as usual, were a credit to their parents 
and to the school. 

EASTER SERVICE 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Easter 

service at Christchurch this week. There was 
some beautiful singing from the children and a 

special mention must go to Mrs Thomas and the 
choir.  

HAPPY EASTER 
We would like to wish you all very Happy Easter and hope that you have an enjoyable and restful break. We 

look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 11th April for the Summer Term. 
Many thanks for all your support over the past term.  

EASTER BINGO 
A huge thank you to the PTA for organising the 

Easter Egg raffle and the Easter Bingo. A fun 
evening was had by all and approximately £300 

was raised.  

COMEDY FESTIVAL 
At the Leicester Comedy Awards festival Wren's 

class eTwinning project, 'Loving Laughing' won the 
make me happy community award. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HERONS CLASS 

In Maths this week Herons class have been using their knowledge of capacity to measure liquids and 

make milkshakes. 

The children had to work out the necessary ingredients for the amount of people on their table, then 

worked in groups following their recipe to create their milkshakes.   

They really enjoyed this practical application of their maths skills, and enjoyed drinking the end product 

even more. 


